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Drive for Excellence  

What a start to 2025 
already with amazing 
skating performances and 
new PBs. Well done to all 
who competed in Robin 
Hood Trophy and took part 
in WBISC Simulations and 
Billingham club competition. 

Well done to: 

Lucy Davies- 2nd place 

(Bronze woman) 

Gino Rea-1st place 

(Beginners boys) 

Grace Howley –2nd place, Leah Smith-3rd place, Penelope Bennett– 

5th place (Beginners girls) 

Daisie Doolan– 2nd place, Lauren Brown– 3rd place, Mia Williamson –

4th place, Chloe Newton-5th place ( National 1) 

Aliice English—2nd place ( National 3) 

Sofia Oliver– 1st place, Mia McDonald– 2nd place ( National 4) 

Alessia Rea– 1st place (National 5) 

Layla Reay-1st place  (National 7) 

Caitlin Atkinson—1st place  (national 8) 
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Success at the British 
Championships 
We are unbelievably proud of our amazing 
club skaters who competed to an 
outstanding level at the British 
Championships in November 2024. 
Congratulation  to Layla 4th place in 
Advance Novice girls, Tim 2nd place in 
Advance Novice boys, Joel and Isla 1st 
place in Advance Novice pairs and Edward 
1st  place in Junior man.  



European Youth Olympics 

We are extremely proud of our club skater, Edward, 

who works non-stop every day with such determina-

tion. We’re wishing him a good luck and we will be 

supporting him from sunny Whitley Bay! 

Dates for your 2025 diary  

Mini camp 25 or 26 February at 9-11am – can be booked now  

Spring camp  21-24 April  at 6-12noon - can be booked now  

Club simulation 27 April at 6-9am - provisional date 

Club annual competition 10 August at 4-9pm– save the date 

Club simulation 28 September at 6-9am-provisional date 

Fundraising events- details coming soon  

All can be booked via our web side wbisc.org.uk                            

Membership and stay connected 

Gentle reminder that the 2025 club membership payment was 

due in January. This allows you to skate on patch, join our 

club competitions, simulations, camps  and lots more fun 

events through the year. You can visit our website to pay and 

let us know if we can help with payments.  

You can always follow us on Facebook or check our website, 

for more personal inquiries please don’t hesitate to email us: 

whitleybayisc@gmail.com 


